
From: Matt Hobby <matt.hobby@virgin.net>  
Sent: 04 July 2024 09:45 
To: Withers, Simon <Simon.Withers@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Birks, Colin   
Subject: RE: Application reference P241509/V - December House, Copse Cross Street, Ross on Wye 
Importance: High 

 

Simon, 

 

Further to your email of Tuesday, we have sought clarification from the applicant, and now 

wish to submit a revised Site Location Plan, which shows an amended red demise line. 

 

Please can you upload this to the online application to replace the originally-submitted 

version. 

 

We trust that the attached is acceptable – if you have any further queries, please let us know. 

 

We await further news on the application in due course. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Matt Hobby 

For CS Birks Associates Ltd. 
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